SCHOOL HEALTH ADVISORY COMMITTEE

March 9, 2011

The Nueces Canyon SHAC met on Wednesday, March 9, 2011, at 2 p.m. at the Elementary Campus in Camp Wood with the following members present: Doris Miles, Shelly Falcon, Jimmie May Baxter, Helen Adair, and Karen Collins.

The meeting was called to order at 2:10 p.m. and the Minutes of the last meeting (December 8, 2010) were read by acting secretary Karen Collins.

Mrs. Miles announced that she would be doing spinal screening and vision/hearing updates for eighth graders at the JH/HS campus on March 30th, and would also be screening the fifth graders at the elementary campus this month.

It was noted that all hand sanitizers on both campuses were operating correctly, and that the cafeteria passed the Health Department inspection in February.

Mrs. Miles also stated that school students and staff members should bring to her attention all medical problems in the school so that they can be documented and appropriate action taken.

The group agreed to meet again on Wednesday, May 4th, at 2 p.m.  Mrs. Adair volunteered to bring refreshments to the next meeting.
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:40 p.m.
Karen Collins

Acting Secretary

